
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

As per Iowa Code 331.305 and 357H.10, the Guthrie County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

public hearing on the 8th day of August, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in the Public Meeting Room at the 

Guthrie County Courthouse located at 200 N. 5th Street, Guthrie Center, Guthrie County, Iowa.  

Said public hearing concerns the requested twenty (20) year extension of the Diamondhead Lake 

Rural Improvement Zone.  In particular, the Board of Supervisors will consider the need for 

improvements as set forth in the Diamondhead Lake Rural Improvement Zone Engineering 

Report. 

 
You may appear at the public hearing in person or be represented by an agent to make comment 

and/or be heard by the Guthrie County Board of Supervisors. Written comments may be 

submitted to the Guthrie County Board of Supervisors at the Guthrie County Auditor’s Office 

before the opening of the hearing.  

 

A copy of the Diamondhead Lake Rural Improvement Zone Engineering Report will be available 

for viewing at the following locations: The Guthrie County Auditor’s Office and Guthrie County 

Website @ www.guthriecounty.org under Board of Supervisors. 

  

 


